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This bill is simply a cash cow for the general fund. This is a ridiculous hand out that 

does nothing to support police, emergency services, or helping citizens of this great 

state with drug addiction. All of which is in desperate need in homeless populations.  

Oregon does not NEED more taxes.  

I oppose this bill. 


